From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 1, 2021 7:50:56 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 8:29 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Lynn, Lloyd Shaw, Jones

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

As home owners we are very concerned over this class change. We are at our property from April to November each
year so we're not sure why this should impact us. We pay year round even when no power is used...if this luxury
becomes unfairly unaffordable for us we may have to change our hydro needs.

We paid a lot of money to attain hydro. So we are struggling to understand why we are being put in this group with
uncertain rate changes. Especially because we spend more time there then at our southern Ontario residence. I call
in our meter reading monthly for the most part as our meter gets read 1 time per year.

-- Attachment --





